
 
BHRIC Hospital and Short-Term Care Subcommittee Meeting 
June 26th, 2024 from 1:30- 3:00 
 
 
1:30pm  Welcome and Updates    Dr. Brenda Fitzgerald  
 

Mental and Behavioral Health Innovation in the Emergency Room 

 

1:35      Grady Health System 
      

Anne Hernandez, LCSW 
Vice President for Behavioral Health 
 

 
2:00      Willowbrooke at Tanner, Tanner Health System 
 

Kenneth J Genova, MD 
Executive Medical Director/Vice President 
 
Paula Gresham 
Vice President/Hospital Administrator  
 
Wayne Senfeld 
Executive Vice President 
 

 
2:30      Piedmont Healthcare 
     

Fiona Hall, LPC 
Vice President Behavioral Health 

 


